From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 07 September 2017 15:32

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2017/3745/P The Garden House

Pl register this on m3 as an objection

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867

From: Ellen Solornons (N

Sent: 16 August 2017 10:00
To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2017/3745/P The Garden House

Dear Mr. Thuiare
With reference to the above application the Vale of Health Society:-

a) wishes to register its concern that the application for the temporary removal of the arch might lead to a
suggestion in future that the arch should be removed permanently and

b) opposes any application for the permanent removal of the brick pier at the south front entrance which
could have the effect of removing parking bays presently in front of The Garden House if a double yellow
line was required to allow access to the entrance to the property for the purpose of parking a vehicle.

Yours sincerely

Ellen Solomons
Chair Vale of Health Society



